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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2567 authorizes the Department of Corrections to establish a Nurse Aide training program 

for certain inmates providing long-term end of life care to fellow inmates. As this bill only 

authorizes the Department of Corrections to establish this program, there is no fiscal impact to 

the agency until such time when the program is implemented. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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